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I, and MANY like me, respectfully request you oppose this bill.  This bill will effectively 

kill river recreation sports for the majority of boat owners.  This bill primarily benefits 

wealthy riverfront landowners who want don't want to share this beautiful piece of our 

state with those not fortunate enough to live on the water.  This bill will also kill many 

local small businesses that sell boats or cater to the industry.  Some of the best 

memories I have with my family are summer days with my kids as we play on the 

river.  Please don't take this away from my family, and many families like mine.   


